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PE KIT – Important Information 2023 - 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child will need to come to school wearing their PE kit upon starting school in September 
on their designated PE days. 
 
Here is a reminder of the kit that they will need to come wearing: 
 
-white polo/T shirt (can be plain or with school logo) 
-blue/black shorts in summer 
-blue/black leggings or jogging pants in winter 
-pumps/trainers (suitable for outdoors) 
 
Some of their PE sessions will be outside (unless too wet) so please help them to choose the 
best clothes for the day. Football shirts or branded/colourful sportswear should not be worn. 
 
If they wear incorrect clothing or footwear, then we may have to ring you to bring appropriate 
clothes up to school in order for them not to have to miss their PE lesson.  
 
This will start from the first week back 
 
Thank you  
 
Mrs Berry 
PE Coordinator 
 
 

PE Days 
 

Year 1 
Bees – Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

Dragonflies – Tuesdays and Wednesdays 
 

Year 2 
Caterpillars – Mondays and Tuesdays 
Butterflies – Mondays and Thursdays 
Ladybirds – Thursdays and Fridays 
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